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 Upcoming Events 

At Christ Church and St. Barnabas Chapel  
 

9/2    Bible Study at 10:30 a.m. at Christ Church 

9/6    Begin packing food for Backpack Blessings  

          outreach project after the 10:00 a.m. service 

          at Christ Church 

9/7    Labor Day – church office closed 

9/9    Bible Study at 10:30 a.m. at Christ Church 

9/10 First backpack delivery by Dick Clovis 

9/13 Holy Eucharist with The Rev. Kathleen Murray  

        8:00 at St. Barnabas and 10:00 at Christ Church  

9/13 Celebration Sunday event following the  

         10:00 a.m. service to kick off our fall  

          schedule.  More details will be in next  

          weeks newsletter. 

9/14 Vestry Meeting at 6:30 at Christ Church 

9/19 Acolyte Festival at Trinity in Morgantown 

 

 

 

Serving Ministries 
September 6, 2015 

15th Sunday of Pentecost 

Proper 18 

8:00 a.m. Morning Prayer at St. Barnabas  

Leader / Lector:  Nancy Cotten                     

Ushers:  Tom and Becky Durrett                   

Altar Guild:  Elsa Bartlett 

9:15 a.m. Choir Practice at Christ Church 

10:00 a.m. Morning Prayer at Christ Church     

Leader / Lector:  Marilyn Blake                .         

Ushers:  John and Jeannie Smith                     

Acolyte:  Mitch Smith                           .         

Altar Guild: Ann Kennedy and Jeannie Smith               

.                                     .                                

11:00 a.m. Coffee Hour                                     .                      

11:00 a.m. Fill Backpacks 

Outreach Opportunities 

Backpack shoppers are needed for:                            

Week 2……….Week 3……….Week 4………. Week 5………. 

Backpack delivery persons are needed for:                       

October 1…………….….     and      October 8………..……… 

The sign-up sheet for Backpack Blessings is in the Parish 

House outside the parlors.  If you would like to 

volunteer, you can sign up or contact Pam Critchfield.  

You can also sign up by calling the church office at          

304-622-3694. 

                                                                

                     

             

     …knowing, living, and sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ. 

In Gratitude          

 I would like to give thanks for all those who helped in any way 

following the death of my daughter, Felicia Wine Molohan.  The 

list of names is huge and you know who you are.                               

I am especially grateful for the beautiful memorial service, the    

reception which followed, and all who made these possible.   

Thanks for your love, prayers, and support.                                                   

Brenda Barnes 
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